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January 11, 2022 

Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20543 
 

Re: Schell v. Darby, No. 21-779 (U.S.) 
 
Dear Mr. Harris: 
 

On behalf of all respondents in the above-listed matter, I write to request a 30-day 
extension of time, to and including February 25, 2022, in which to file the response to the 
petition for a writ of certiorari in this case. 
 

The extension is requested both because of deadlines that respondents’ counsel have in 
other cases over the coming weeks and because of the need for coordination among respondents’ 
various counsel. 
 

This is the first extension sought for the response. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel S. Volchok 

 
cc All counsel of record (via ECF) 


